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Walker, Ardyth COE j.._ V

From: Walker, Ardyth COE

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2004 11:13AM

To: ‘ROGENZO@aoI.com’
Subject: RE: Fontainebleau MAC

Mr.. Lorenzo,
I apologize for the delay in getting back to you. Until the MAC is formally dissolved by the Board of County

Commissioners, the members of the MAC are bound by the Sunshine Law. However, the members of the
Fontainebleau MAC may with the Fontainebleau Park Federation regarding the golf course development because
it is not an issue related to incorporation. The meeting may take place behind closed doors as long as the
meeting agenda nor any discussion during the meeting includes mailers that came before the MAC or involve
issues related to incorporation. For the protection of MAC members, minutes should be taken as a record that
incorporation mailers were not discussed. Please contact me at 350-0616 if you have any further questions.

Original

Message

From: ROGENZO@aoI.com [mailto: ROGENZO@aoI.com]
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2004 1:50 PM
To: Walker, Ardyth COE
Subject: Fontainebleau MAC

I am hopping that we can get an answer from you right away. We are most eager to star the zoning
process. This will require a lot of time and energy to resolve and since the people in the MAC are so highly
qualified to performed this duty, it would be a waste of talent for our Community to have them side line
during this process.
Roger
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